
May 26, 1967 

Mr. Jesse Hill 
Atlanta L ife Insurance Company 
148 Auburn Avenue, N. E 0 

Atlanta, Georgia 

Dear Jesse : 

I am enclosing a copy of the reply as a result of the 
statement made during the last meeting between me 
and the Summit Leadership Conference. 

H this statement is not an adequate explanation, or if 
you feel there is anything further to be looked into. I 
suggest that you document the information and present 
it to the City Job Opportunities Committe • 

I am also enclosing a reply from th Pe:t"sonnel Director 
regarding the application of Mr. Steer Johnson. 

IA.Jr:am 
Enc:lo urea 

Sincerely,,, 

Ivan Allen, Jr. 




